
ST. ANDREW’S NURSERY ANNEXE 

December 2018 Newsletter 
 

WELCOME 

A warm St. Andrew’s welcome to all new children and their families.  

 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

The Children’s Christmas party will be on: Thursday 13th December 2018, all families 

welcome at 11.30 if you wish. The party will start at 10 a.m. and finish promptly at 12.00 p.m.  

 Please note: The nursery will not be open for sessions on this day. Party clothes to be worn.   

We would be grateful if each family could contribute food for the children to enjoy at the 

Christmas party. A buffet table will be available for everyone. Please see a member of staff 

for the food list. 

 

PACKED LUNCHES 

We would like to remind Parents that nuts and grapes are not allowed at the nursery. Please 

refrain from putting Nutella/Peanut-butter in your Child’s sandwiches as we have children 

with severe nut allergies.  

 

SIGNING IN/OUT 

Please can we remind all parents to sign their Child in and out of nursery at arrival and 

collection time. Thank you.  

 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

We are happy to announce that between both nurseries we have raised £110.00 for Children 

In Need Charity. Thank you to everyone who have contributed. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

Thursday 13th December 10.00 - 12.00 - Christmas party 

Christmas holidays- The nursery will close on Thursday 13th December at 12pm and re-open 

on Wednesday 9th January 2019 at 8.30am. 

 

May we take this opportunity to wish you all a very   

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!               

 
 


